Blair Park newsletter.

September 2020.

Residents
celebrating their
birthday this
Oclober....Jean W
and Fanet L.

























Ratle...
Prizes can be anything big or small and
would be greatly appreciated.

I'm hoping to raise enough money to enable
us to buy a smart television and Surround
sound for our residents.

This would enable the residents to have lots

of different activities during the day.
Thankyou all.




This year at Blair qu: we willge putting on a staff
panto for our resitﬂns! t kindly asking for
' donations if props please.
Jvance.
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